Student Assistance Foundation (SAF)

Notice of Meeting

A conference call meeting of the Board of Directors of the Student Assistance
Foundation has been scheduled for Friday, December 14, 2007 beginning at 9:15 a.m.
at the Student Assistance Foundation Offices located at 2500 Broadway.

Business to be conducted at the meeting will be approval of documents associated with
SAF’s role in supporting MHESAC’s proposed 2007 tax-exempt financing.

A full copy of the agenda for this meeting can be found by visiting the SAF website at
www.safmt.org and clicking on Board of Directors and then Board Information. For
questions regarding the agenda, please contact Sharon Eslick at seslick@safmt.org.




